NASHVILLE DEVELOPMENT
REVIEW COMMISSION MEETING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2018

Commission Members present: President Penny Scroggins, Member Warren Cole, Member Greg
Fox, Member Bruce Gould, Member Brandon Harris, Member Wes Harris, Member David
Martin and Member Mike Patrick. Commission Members not present: Vice-President Rick
Kelley. Also in attendance: Indiana Landmarks Representative Laura Renwick and
Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1. CALL TO ORDER
President Scroggins called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL
The roll was called by Administration Manager Carr.

3. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES

Member Patrick made a motion to approve minutes from the 9-18-18 Public Input Meeting and
9-18-18 regular meeting as presented. Member Martin seconded the motion. All were
unanimously in favor.

4. REPORT FROM TOWN ADMINISTRATION
Administration Manager Carr advised that she approved one sign application and two Certificate
of Appropriateness applications in-house this month.

5. REPORT FROM INDIANA LANDMARKS REPRESENTATIVE

Indiana Landmarks Representative Renwick stated she would be willing to help Member
Brandon Harris with getting more information for the Preservation Ordinance. President
Scroggins and Member Wes Harris will help also.

6. ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY COME FEFORE THE COMMISSION
Administration Manager Carr advised the next work session will be at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday,
November 20, 2018.

ADJOURNMENT
Member Patrick moved to adjourn the meeting. Member Brandon Harris seconded the motion.

President Scroggins adjourned the meeting at 6:11 p.m.

The audio recording made at the Development Review Commission meeting on 10-16-18 is
retained in the Office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.
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